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HotlineHotline  

DON”T FORGET! Breakfast Meeting August 21, 2013 

Annual Pancake Breakfast served by BSA Troop 731 

August 21, 2013 7:00 am LYF Center. 13444 Southwest Freeway, 
Sugar Land, TX   NOT at Sweetwater! 

Past President Doug Earle led our July 10, breakfast 

meeting while our new President Robert Kern and 
other officers attended The National Exchange Club   

Convention in Greensboro, North Carolina. Thanks Doug. 

Our new Secretary, 

Margo Pasko, told us 
about herself in our 

“Getting to Know You” 
segment.  

Website Committee Chair, Ruthanne Mefford and Web 

Designer Paul Bexley encouraged ALL Exchangites  to  
go to www.ecsl.org and sign in as Members.       

It’s easy and takes about 5 minutes. DIRECTIONS: 

After being a lawyer for several years Margo decided 

to go back to school and become a Special Education 
Teacher. She works with adult students at The ARC.  

http://www.arcoffortbend.org/ 

Go to www.ecsl.org. click on “Members” or “Membership”, then click on “Login Here,” then 

“Create New Account”, then fill in your information, then type the two words you see at 
the bottom of the page (for security), and click “Register Now.” You’re done!!!  

If you need assistance email Charlie Braun  cbraun@bizintouch.com  

Katherine Ketchum, Animal 

Services, gave us great infor-
mation on wild animals and 

pets. She told us that the shel-
ter is providing half price dog 

and cat adoptions this month. 

Katherine says alligators are 
very common in Texas and are 

not aggressive unless you 
really annoy them.  She sug-

gests giving them room and 
walking slowly around them. 

Animal Services will come and 

remove alligators, snakes, 
dogs and cats, but they do not 

remove rats, cockroaches or 
bees. For animal removal go to 

www.911wildlife.com . 

City of Sugar Land Animal Services, 101 Gillingham Lane 

281-275-2364  
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    Save the Date!                                                       Sunday, August 18 
 

   Sunday, August 18th Exchangites are needed to help underprivileged children select a new         

pair of school shoes at Payless Shoe Stores from 7-12 AM. For more information contact    
Farha Ahmed farha@windstream.net  


